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To: Planning
Subject: Ref: NYM/2018/0118/FL Planning Application
Date: 13 April 2018 21:21:48

For the attention of Mrs Ailsa Teasdale.

Dear Mrs Teasdale

Re: Application in respect of construction of single storey rear extension (part retrospective

(revised scheme to NYM/2017/0338/FL) at School House, Main Road, Aislaby. Grid reference

485974 508649

Belatedly we wish to support the above application. The house is accessed by an unmade lane and
the rear is unseen from Main Road.

The quality of the building work is of the highest standard and blends in well with the original
stonework.

We hope you will allow this planning application to be approved and granted.
Yours sincerely,

Rosalinde Bailey.
Peter Bailey.
Alexandra De Villeay.

18 Egton Road
Aislaby
Whitby
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